
West Brazos WSC customers:

This is an important notice from West Brazos WSC on February 23, 2021, to customers living in the West Brazos water system.

The boil water advisory has been lifted.

On February 18, 2021 West Brazos WSC notified all customers to boil their water prior to consumption. 

We apologize for this inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation. 
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